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Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

42 Earlham Street

WC2H 9LA

02/05/2018  20:12:072018/1134/P COMMNT Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

The CGCA continues to have concerns that the oversized LED screen would have a 

negative impact on local residents, particularly those whose terraces and windows are 

directly over the screen’s proposed location.

However, provided the Council received no complaints last year (see 2017/1938/P) and 

local residents have not raised objections to this current application, the CGCA does not 

object.
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